Consultations

Your child will have brought home a timetable for the consultations which take place in the last week of this half term. Please return the slip to school as soon as possible to confirm that you are able to attend, or let the school know if you have swapped your time with another parent. We hope that you will be able to attend with your child.

Newsletter 4

<u>Friends' Cake Sale</u> - Thank you for all of the yummy donated cakes for our cake sale this week. This event raised £100 for the school!



School Emergency Closure

With the cold weather now upon us, here is a reminder of how you will be notified if the school has to close in an emergency:

- Email from Bromcom
- Announcements on the local radio station
- A school closed notice on the school website
- Accessing the website
 http://mapping.dorsetforyou.com/ closedservices

If the school needs to close during the day all parents/named contact will be telephoned/sent an email and the school will not close until all pupils have been collected. Please ensure that the office has up-to-date contact details for you in case of this eventuality.

Good Work Assembly

Our Assembly was well led by Scott and Grace this week.

Wagtail Class have been listening to different sounds and they beautifully demonstrated these with different actions.

Robin Class have been learning about London and they enjoyed showing us their miniatures of the London Eye and their maps and information leaflets of London Zoo.

Some pupils from Kingfisher Class shared their descriptive writing following their reading of 'The Hobbit'.

We have welcomed two visitors into the school recently. One was from the fire service and the other from the NSPCC and both visitors discussed how to keep safe. Some of the pupils in Owl Class shared the 'top tips' from the visitors.

Finally, we congratulated six pupils who completed the musicianship continuation programme. Alfie, Alyssa, Chloe, Freya, Jaxon and Pearl were presented with their certificates for their effort and progress when learning to play the French horn.

Well done everyone!



Amendment to last week's newsletter

Apologies to Jaxon whose name was misspelt in last week's newsletter, in recognition of his swimming certificate in Good Work Assembly and for taking part in the Cross-country Run at Colfox.

100 Club

Congratulations to January's 100 Club winners:



Brenda Jeapes

Beth Moore

Dean Ferrett

Diary Dates

School Online Calendar

Remember this can be accessed through the school website: http://www.burtonbradstock.dorset.sch.uk/School%20Pages/calendar.htm

Photographs can also be accessed through the school website via the parents only portal (link has previously been sent out from the school).

Next Week at Burton Bradstock School	
Monday 4th February 2019	Running club after school
Tuesday 5th February 2019	Drama club after school
Wednesday 6th February 2019	2.30pm Good Work Assembly in the hall Archery club after school Debate club after school - finishes at 4pm
Thursday 7th February 2019	Choir and Craft club after school
Friday 8th February 2019	'You and Me' sessions in Wagtail Class 8.45-9.05am KS2 Leisure Centre NO Football club after school

Further Ahead

Monday 11th, Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th February - Parent Consultations after school

Monday 11th February, 2.45pm - Parents in Owl Class invited to their Mexican Festival Procession

Monday 11th February - NO Running Club after school (due to consultations)

Tuesday 12th February - Cross-country Run at Beaminster school

Tuesday 12th February - Drama Club after school

Wednesday 13th February - Archery Club after school

Wednesday 13th February - NO Debate club after school (due to consultations)

Thursday 14th February - Safer Schools and Communities Online Safety talks for Year 2 and Year 6

Thursday 14th February - Craft Club and Choir after school

Friday 15th February, 2.45pm - Service in the Church

Friday 15th February - NO Football club

Monday 18th February - Friday 22nd February - HALF TERM

Monday 25th February - Running club after school

Tuesday 26th February, 2.45-3.15pm - Parents' meeting for KS2 about the residential trip to Osmington

Tuesday 26th February - Drama club after school